
5th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to announce that Mr Jacob Woolcock has been 

accepted onto the prestigious Apple Distinguished Educators 

programme.   

 

In 1994, Apple created the ADE Program to recognise education 

pioneers who are using Apple technology to transform teaching and 

learning in powerful ways. Celebrating 25 years, the program has 

grown into a worldwide community of over 2,800 visionary and 

innovative leaders in education, helping other educators rethink what is 

possible with iPad and Mac. You can learn more about the 

contributions of ADEs worldwide at www.apple.com/education/ade/.  

 

Mr Woolcock is one of only thirty teachers from across the UK  

accepted into the programme this year. This impressive achievement is 

testament to his innovative and creative use of technology with our 

children at Penpol. Being a part of the programme will allow us as a 

school to access a huge network of further development and 

collaboration opportunities and we cannot wait to get started. 

  

Congratulations Mr Woolcock! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


